
V Říčanech dne 19. 10. 2014

Dear Instructors, trainers and sportsmen,

It is my pleasure to invite you to international championship Taekwon-Do ITF, known as 
Central Bohemia Cup, in year of 2014. 

This year will be held in brand new sport centre Na Fialce in city Říčany, April 5, 2014.

We dearly hope this will be the day not only for you but for your apprentices and you will  
be leaving with more than just a medals and prices, but mostly with great memories. 

 

Looking forward to meeting you all in Říčany
Vladimír Machota 6. Dan

 Vice-Chairman of the Organizing
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